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What Businesses Need to Know Before California
Legalizes Marijuana On January 1st

Nelson Hardiman attorney, Aaron C. Lachant, discusses what cannabis businesses must do before the looming
January 1, 2018 California legalization date on ABC7 News. Specifically, local businesses must get permitted in
order to get state licenses by the new year. To do so, however, local regulations must be finalized and released to
the public. Aaron also discusses how West Hollywood has taken a leadership role in cannabis legalization which is
likely to lead to increased tourism.

To contact Aaron about licensing or other cannabis related issues please call 310-203-2800 or email
info@nelsonhardiman.com.

This post is not offered and should not be relied upon as legal advice. You should consult an attorney for advice in
specific situations.
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